Reply to Attn of:

National Aeronautics and
Space Administration

Lyndon B. Johnson Space Center
Houston, Texas

77058

VP4-87-55 ‘ AUG 2 ¢ 1gd87
MEMORANDUM

TO: BC4/Ann Sullivan, Contracting Specialist

FROM: VP4 /Manager, Government-Furnished Equipment Office

SUBJECT: IWCS One-G Prototype Delivery Extension

The purpose of this memcrandum is to inform you that extending the IWCS One-G
Prototype delivery date to September 30, 1987 is acceptable.

This extensicn is based on the need of Whitmore Enterprise to receive an
adequate supply of paper for use in IWCS testing.

Please contact me at 483-5523 if you need any additional information.
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